
 

 
INVITATION TO JOIN OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
Dignity in Motion is looking for dynamic and committed individuals who are interested in helping 
to shape the future of our work with the unhoused population of Kalamazoo County by joining 
our Board of Directors. In a governance capacity, the Board of Directors is accountable for 
setting overall direction and vision while ensuring operational effectiveness.  
 
The current Board of Directors would be complemented by individuals with legal, fundraising, 
marketing or other key skills. Board members are residents of, or work, in the City or County. 
While all interested persons should apply, we are deeply committed to diversity and inclusion. 
We intend to reflect our community and are appealing particularly to individuals with diverse 
backgrounds, related life experiences and those who identify as People of Color, Indigenous 
and LGBTQ. 
 
Board members can be expected to: 
-Commit an average of 8-10 hours per month with an occasional evening or weekend. This 
includes attendance at Board meetings and a committee meeting.  
-Provide guidance and support through Board and committee work.  
-Commit to a 3-year term.  
 
If you are interested in applying for a position on Dignity in Motion’s Board of Directors, please 
send your cover letter and resumé to dignityinmotion.org@gmail.com by September 30th. If you 
are interested but do not have a resumé call Judy Lowery at 269-370-0407. Please describe 
your interest and the experience you will bring to the position, including insights about what you 
find most important about the work that we are doing in our community.  

 
Individual interviews will be conducted in an online format unless other accommodations are 
needed. New Board members will be expected to attend the next meeting on the 4th Monday of 
the month. To learn more about us, please visit our website: https://www.dignityinmotion.com.  
You may also find us on Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091804501585&mibextid=LQQJ4d   
 
We are always looking for new volunteers to help with our projects.  
 
Thank you for your interest,  
The Dignity in Motion Board 
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